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RE: HB 3512 – Reduce PFAs - Support 

 

Members of the House Committee on Climate, Energy and the Environment. 

 

PFAS are a class of toxic chemicals widely used in consumer products and have 

been linked to cancer, obesity, diabetes, birth complications and many other 

diseases. 

 

PFAS are known to be “forever chemicals” which do not naturally decay and 

therefore will contaminate our environment for the foreseeable future. 

 

For these reasons I strongly urge the Committee to wholeheartedly support HB 3512.  

Thank you. 

 

 

Larry Thompson 

Lake Oswego, Oregon 

 


